
  

 

 

 

 
 

Re Opening in January 2021 
 
 

• Who? 
 

                           
 

 

Children of Key Workers and those who are 
considered Vulnerable.  

 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-
educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-
maintaining-educational-provision 
 

 
 

• When? 

 
 

All children who have been offered and have accepted 
places, are expected to attend school every day. 
 
             

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision


  

 

 

 

 

• What does my child do if they are not in school? 

 

Children must continue to learn with their 
teacher online, every day.  

 

 
 

 

 

• What if I don’t have a computer or Ipad? 
 

School are distributing Chromebooks to all 
children who don’t have access to their 
own device.  

 
 

 

 

 

• Is Breakfast Club available? 
Breakfast Club will be available to key  
worker children from 8am and to those who 
have a prior agreement with school.  
 
 
 

• Does my child have to wear school uniform? 
 

Yes – unless it is their day for PE when they can 
wear a warm tracksuit.  

 
 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

• My child is entitled to a free school meal – what happens 

if they are learning from home? 
 

You will receive £15 voucher for Morrisons for  
each child, each week.  

 

 

 

 

• Staying Safe 

When children are in school, 
they will remain with their class 
bubble. They will not mix with 
any other children in other 

classes or year groups.  
 
 
 
 

Children will remain in their 
own classrooms throughout 
the day. They will also eat their 
lunche in the classroom.  

Children will spend break times 
with their class bubbles only.  

Cleaning staff are on site 
throughout the day. 
Classrooms are cleaned 

before school, at lunchtimes 
and breaktimes. Toilets are 
cleaned frequently throughout 
the day.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 
 

 
 
Children have their own work 
stations and are able to 

maintain 2m distance from 
their teachers.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PE will take place outdoors if 
the weather is fine, or in the 

large hall with the windows 
open if it is not.  

Children have their own pencil 
cases with their own 
equipment; they do not need 
to share with others.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

After school club will be 
available to the children of key 
workers, as usual.  

 

We will check the school site 
for risks before we open each 

morning.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone will wash their hands 
regularly throughout the day.  
 

 
 

Adults are asked to wear a face covering when they are on 
the school grounds.  

 
 
 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 


